
 

 
 
17 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Further to my email yesterday about the 7s Residential Trip to Cornwall next May, there is 
a small error that I need to correct. 
 
The deposit for the trip is £78, not £60, and this is payable by the end of November. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs C Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/assets/16-November-Year-7-Trip-to-Cornwall-May-2023.pdf

